
Park Commission Announces 
“Adopt-A-Tree” Program 

The Redwood Falls Park and Recreation Commission is pleased to announce the creation 
of an Adopt-A-Tree Program.  The Adopt-A-Tree Program provides individuals, 
businesses and organizations with the opportunity to beautify the Redwood Falls’ park 
system by donating trees that will be planted in local parks. 
  
The Adopt-A-Tree Program is a unique way to provide recognition to honor an individual 
or celebrate a special occasion.  Trees can be donated to commemorate a birthday, 
marriage, or anniversary.  The Adopt-A-Tree Program can also provide a living memorial 
for a departed friend or loved one.  Civic organizations may feel compelled to donate a 
tree for the beautification of the park system, while businesses may wish to donate a tree 
as a tribute to an outstanding long-term employee or retiree. 
   
The Adopt-A-Tree Program is requesting donations in the amount of $220 to purchase a 
1”- 1¼” caliper tree. Donors may select the location and type of tree to be planted from a 
list of pre-determined sites and varieties.  Please contact City Hall for sites and varieties 
that are currently available.  
  
To participate in the Adopt-A-Tree Program, please contact Keith Muetzel, City 
Administrator, at 507-616-7400 or Ross Nachreiner, Parks and Recreation Director at 
507-616-7444 or complete the application form. 
  
 


